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Hello

I am writing because I do not support this bill. It 1s extremely alarming that we need to
override the Human Rights Act.

Many of Queensland's not for profit organisations that work daily with children, families
and victums of crime do not support this Bill including Anglicare, NAPCAN, Qld Law
Society, Peak Care, Act for Kids, the Benevolent Societ, Act for Kids and many more

experts and individuals from across Queensland. See https:/peakcare.org.au/get-smarter-
not-tougher/

Children need to be treated as children. They need support, safety and interventions, not
jail.

We need to get smarter, not tougher.

Best wishes, Taryn

Taryn OQzorio





